
e Keeney, Mike 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

golemboski;diaz 
bunting 
M/710 barrel issues 

Jay and I spoke regarding the barrel issues indicated in my letter. The proposed barrel contour is acceptable. 
The barrel length proposal is less than appealing to Jay. He would like to have 22" Long action and 24" 
Magnum barrel configurations, but if there is a sizeable cap. investm~nt to provide a reliable process, Jay is 
willing to review it futher. We discussed whether we could sell a 22" magnum barrel, Jay did not know but 
said he would investigate the possibility. The cost estimates should be generated around a 22/24 offering, 
with a potetnial cosUcap. reduction for a common 22" barrel offering. 

Mike 
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